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Parent Survey: November 2019 Parents’ Evenings: 87 responses 
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1.   My child is happy at this school  66% 30% 96% 4%    

2.  My child feels safe at this school  62% 35% 97% 1% 1%  1% 

3.  The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved.  47% 44% 91% 1%  6% 2% 

4.  My child has been bullied and the school dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively. 26% 20% 46% 7% 9% 25% 13% 

5.  The school makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year 49% 34% 83% 4% 1% 8% 4% 

6.  When I have raised concerns with the school they have been dealt with properly 55% 26% 81%  4% 9% 6% 

7.   ‘My child has SEND, and the school gives them the support they need to succeed.’ 14% 3% 17% 3% 7% 3% 70% 

8.  The school has high expectations for my child 45% 32% 77% 3% 2% 15% 3% 

9.  My child does well at school 53% 36% 89% 4% 2% 4%  

10.  The school lets me know how my child is doing 55% 38% 93% 2% 2% 2% 1% 

11.  There is a good range of subjects available to my child at this school. 54% 42% 96% 2% 1%  1% 

12.  My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school. 55% 38% 93% 5%  1% 1% 

13.  The school supports my child’s wider personal development 48% 41% 89% 1% 1% 3% 6% 

14.  I would recommend this school to another parent. (yes or no) YES 84% 84% NO 3%  13% 

“…  has really settled into her new class.” 
“Overall, a good school. I personally like the Christian values inculcated in the children.” 
“Thanks, all lovely friendly and helpful staff.” 
“I think the school is trying its best and hope it does well with the kids.” 
“I am very pleased. All my kids go to this school – I am very happy with all the staff, and my kids feel safe and looked after. Thank you!” 
“School is friendly and supports children and parents. Very friendly atmosphere, lots of good teaching.” 
“My children have thrived at BK and go from strength to strength, thanks to the amazing standard of teaching!” 

“Places in after school clubs are too limited: the popular ones.” 
“It would be great if there were more clubs for KS1; other than that we have no complaints. Any issues have always been dealt with efficiently.” 
“There could be more activities/ clubs, especially for Year 6.” 
“Communication could be improved.” 

Headteacher comments: 
We are very pleased with our parents’ responses; all have been recorded above. 
The outcomes and comments will be shared with staff. 
We currently offer five clubs for KS1 and eleven for KS2; three clubs are full. Lincoln City FC also provide after school club but this is chargeable. 
We continue to strive to improve communication with parents, particularly by using electronic methods so that messages and letters can be translated. 

 


